
 
Dear CFS Secretariat, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the joint proposal.  
 
We would like to suggest the following language under “process and expected output” (second bullet 
point): 
 

 “assess the impacts of policy recommendations on outcomes for small-scale family farmers”. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best regards, 
Silvia 
 
Silvia Giovanazzi 
Political Economic Specialist  
U.S. Mission to the UN Agencies in Rome 

 


